4.3 (f)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Against!

From: Karen Patterson

Sent: January 22, 2021 7:07 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Against!

As residents of the Lake Pointe community and tax payers to the City of Hamilton, we would like to inform you that we
are vehemently opposed to the new building planned at 1400 Baseline Road in Stoney Creek and urge you to reconsider.



